
From: Francie   
Sent: Tuesday, August 22, 2023 11:30 AM 
To: General Plan <generalplan@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Cc: Rob Newsom <rnewsom@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: Re: DRAFT EIR - General Plan 
 
 
Dear Team- 
What about west side of Delaware St between 5th & 9th - that appears to be residential medium. We 
don’t have anything 3-5 stories in this area and we need to preserve the stock of single family/duplex 
homes for low and medium income families, as well as the character of the neighborhood.  
 
Also, interesting that Claremont directly behind is mixed use low (2-4) stories which is lower than what 
is showing for S Delaware.  
 
We need to protect our homes from increasing height limits! 
 
Frances Souza 

 




